
From: Talia Maksagak
To: Guillaume Daoust
Cc: Kelli Gillard; nirb info; Tara Arko; Calvin Ehaloak; Cassel Kapolak
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] RE: NIRB 123632/05MN047: Comment Request for Agnico Eagle"s Doris North Mine 2021

Annual Monitoring Report
Date: May 12, 2022 7:17:38 AM

Good morning, Guillaume, please see email below from CIRNAC requesting a two-week
extension to the comment deadline and advise on next steps. 

Talia

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada’s largest network.

From: Okonkwo, Vincent <vincent.okonkwo@rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca>
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022, 6:47 a.m.
To: Talia Maksagak <tmaksagak@nirb.ca>
Cc: Ngwa, Felexce <felexce.ngwa@rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca>; Kelli Gillard <kgillard@nirb.ca>;
Guillaume Daoust <gdaoust@nirb.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: NIRB 123632/05MN047: Comment Request for Agnico Eagle's Doris
North Mine 2021 Annual Monitoring Report

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow
direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Talia,
 
CIRNAC is seeking two weeks extension for the submission of comments on AEM’s 2021
Doris North Mine Project Annual Report as per requested below. 
 
CIRNAC intends to provide their submission on July 4, 2022  instead of June 20 current due
date.
 
Best Regards,
 
Vincent
 
 
 
From: NIRB Enterprise Management System <noreply@nirb.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 9:46 AM
To: info@nirb.ca
Subject: NIRB 123632/05MN047: Comment Request for Agnico Eagle's Doris North Mine 2021
Annual Monitoring Report
 
05-May-2022
Dear Parties:
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Please see the attached correspondence from the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or
Board) regarding Agnico Eagle Mines Limited's 2021 Annual Monitoring Report for the Doris
North Mine Project and a request to provide comments with respect to parties’ jurisdiction
and/or area of expertise by June 20, 2022.

All documentation associated with this project proposal is available online from the NIRB's
public registry at www.nirb.ca/project/123632.

Should you have any questions or require clarification regarding the NIRB’s monitoring of the
Hope Bay Project, please contact the Kelli Gillard Manager, Project Monitoring at (867) 983-
4619 or kgillard@nirb.ca or contact Guillaume Daoust, Technical Advisor I at (867) 983-4609
or gdaoust@nirb.ca.
 
Best Regards,
 
Talia Maksagak
Manager, Technical Administration

Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0
Phone: 867-983-4600
Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: 867-983-2594
E-mail: info@nirb.ca   
Web: www.nirb.ca
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